
TOWN OF RYE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Conservation Commission will hold a PUBLIC HEARING in accordance with RSA 36-

A:5, II on Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, to discuss 

the use of the Conservation Commission’s approved bond authorization and the Conservation Land 

Acquisition Fund for the repayment of the bridge loan made by the Town of Rye related to the 

acquisition of the parcel located at 500 Washington Road, Map 16, Lot 201.  

 

Town of Rye Conservation Commission 

Suzanne McFarland, Chairman 
 

 

 
Posted Friday, 4/8/2022: Town Hall, Rye Public Library and Town Website: www.town.rye.nh.us 
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